
Dear members of IPART 
 
I am writing on behalf of my parents  and  who both own two licence 
plates and lease them out through Premier Cabs. 
 
We are very disappointed and concerned with your propals with your recommendations. Your 
recommendation will mean that the lease costs will be reduced, due to the increase of licences it 
will be harder to lease them and the value of the taxi licence plates will be dramatically reduced. 
 
We feel this is not fair as my parents have worked hard all their life. This is their investment for 
their future and it is being  affected by your proposal.  
 
We urge you to please reconsider your recommendation and amend them in favour of licence 
plate holders.  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
19 January 2013 




